
Leigh Mill-Ramey
Meadows Park
Hike

ACTION

What better time to enjoy Christmas Eve
than to rid a public trail of litter! On this
day, members scavenged through the
park, cleaning up every single piece of
trash that they could see. As it’s the last
hike of the year, we hope that in the
coming year, Hiking Heroes can continue
to serve the community in similar, positive
ways!

EXPERIENCE

Members came together with trash bags,
gloves, and other tools that would come
handy in picking up trash from the ground.
After everyone had come together, we
stuck to a trail and kept a keen eye out for
any pieces of garbage that may have been
littered on the ground.

This hike was very exciting, as the trail
provided for lots of great views and
scenery, even at one point allowing us to
cross an entire river through stepping
stones! Although the weather was cold, it
sure was one of the more memorable
hikes of 2023!

MEMBER’S THOUGHTS

Overall, this hike was truly special, not just
due to its immense positive impact on the
trail, but also due to its timing as the last
hike of this year. In the future, we hope to
continue to do grand events, hikes, and
fundraisers that seek to benefit our world’s
environment!
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